Office of Councilman Andrew Pruski
Anne Arundel County Council, District 4
44 Calvert Street

1st Floor

Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Neighbors;

As your representative on the Anne Arundel County Council | want you to know
that | stand shoulder to shoulder with you in opposition to the Chesapeake
Terrace Rubble Landfill plan that is currently before the Maryland Department of
the Environment (MDE) for approval. This landfill will be incredibly disruptive not
just to our neighbors that live in its immediate area along Conway and Patuxent
Roads, but to all of the residents of District 4. The creation of this landfill will
further strain the already overburdened roads along the Route 3 corridor by
adding countless large trucks and employee vehicles, lengthening the amount of
time we all spend trying to get to or from our homes along Route 3.

| have fought against this landfill for more than 20 years, first as a private citizen
in Anne Arundel County, then as the president of the Four Seasons Community

Association, and now as your elected representative in county government. This
process has gone on for over 25 years and adding a rubble landfill will severely

harm the character of our community.

Currently National Waste Managers (NWM) has been unable to meet the
requirements of the special exception. Under the requirements, NWM is required
to gain access to Conway Road through a fee-simple right-of-way and as of



